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York County Elections processes over 54,000 mail‐in ballots 

The York County Elections & Voter Registration office has processed and mailed all of the county’s mail-
in/absentee ballots, totaling over 54,000.    

Mail-in/absentee ballots must be received by the York County Elections & Voter Registration office by 8 
p.m. on Tuesday, June 2.  For voters who would prefer to drop off their ballot, secure drop-boxes are 
available as follows:   

Monday, June 1 from 8 a.m. until 8 p.m.  

 Walk-in to the lobby of the York County Administrative Center at 28 E. Market St., York, PA 
17401.  

Tuesday, June 2 from 7 a.m. until 8 p.m. 

 Drive-up in front of the York County Administrative Center, 28 E. Market St., York, PA 17401. 
Voters should pull up to the parking meters, which will be bagged, off the right lane of Market 
Street.    

 Walk-in to the lobby of York County at Pleasant Valley Road, 2401 Pleasant Valley Rd, York PA 
17402.   

Voters who requested a mail-in/absentee ballot who are unable to return it to the Voter Registration and 
Elections Department by 8 p.m. on Tuesday, June 2 may choose to go to their polling place BUT MAY 
ONLY CAST A PROVISIONAL BALLOT. These ballots are counted after they are cross checked to 
ensure a voter does not vote twice. 

We are not permitted to accept mail-in/absentee ballots at polling locations.  Voters who have requested 
a mail-in/absentee ballot but go to their polling place should notify the poll worker at the check-in station 
in order to obtain and cast their provisional ballot. 

This year’s influx of vote-by-mail ballots may lead to a delay in reporting of the results on the night of the 
primary. 

Media contact: Mark Walters, 717-779-6508 


